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    Not Rated Yet

Sales price 6,50 €

Salesprice with discount 
Incl. VAT 21%: 1,13 €

Description
Ni-Glo is a unique self-glow marking device measuring only 5cm x 1.2cm
which can be repeatedly recharged when required. Recharge takes place by
exposure to sun or artificial light sources i/e torches, LED’s, car
headlamps etc. Ni-Glo will begin to function after only ten minutes
exposure to direct light but a longer charge or stronger light source will
increase Ni-Glo brightness and prolong it’s afterglow. Ni-Glo is battery
free, safe and non-hazardous
The key ring or supplied clip & joint make Ni-Glo suitable for attaching to
rucksacks or clothing therefore helping to be seen while walking at night
alternatively attach Ni-Glo to tent entrance zips, keys, phones, animals or
anything which needs to be found in the dark.

Simply recharge by daylight or under a lamp and your Ni-Glo Marker will
shine in the dark for up to max. 12 hours - every day and up to 10 years
long. Specially designed for the marking and recognition of equipment and
personal items and particularly useful for anything that one needs to find
in the dark. Camping equipment, guy ropes, rucksacks/suitcases, sleeping
bags,tools, tent pegs or torches. As bite indicator for fishermen (without
current and more efficient than snap lights), ideal key ring or as a collar
marker for household pets. Perfect as emergency equipment and, and, and. In
colour 'transparent' with no additional substances. Waterproof and with a
connector for 2 Ni-Glo Markers together or attach this clip to a fishing
rod. Also included: the pocket clip for use of the Ni-Glo marker on
clothing, rucksacks, maps etc.
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